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Good evening 

As a burlington resident I am emailing to voice my disapproval of the proposed 30 and 35 story buildings at 2020 
lakeshore road. I am not opposed to further densifying our city, I just think it should be done along the go train 
stations where people can more easily use public transit. The little roads in the downtown can hardly sustain traffic 
as it is. Parking is an issue already, and construction is seemingly endless. Please don’t allow this monstrosity.  If 
we need more buildings please build them near the go stations where people can access the highway and public 
transit. 

Elyse Matthews 

CPRM April 12, 2022
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Correspondence from Elyse Matthews




